
MESSAGE FROM THE TRUST ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT 
TO THOSE EFFECTED BY THE RECENT FLOODS 
The 2022 Law Practice Confirmation and Statement of Trust Money 
submission period has now commenced. 

Law Practices that have held or received trust money (other than PEXA power money, 
written direction money or transit money) during the period 1 April 2021 to 31 March 2022 
must complete the Part B Statement of Trust Money and have an External Examiner’s 
Report completed by a designated External Examiner. Under normal circumstances Part B 
and the External Examiner’s Report must be lodged by 31 May 2022. 

If you have been adversely affected by the floods the Trust Accounts Department will grant 
an extension period in relation to the lodgement of the Part B Statement of Trust Money 
and the External Examiner’s Report. 

Please send your requests via email to tad@lawsociety.com.au and stipulate the reason for 
your request, and the date you would like the extension to extend to. All requests for 
extensions to 30 June 2022 will be automatically granted. 
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